
 
 

 

Emmet Conservation District 

Annual Dinner Meeting 

Tue. October 9th, 2018 at 6pm 

Please join us for an informative presentation, dinner, 
and Annual Meeting! 

Location: Emmet County Fairgrounds Community Center 

1129 Charlevoix Ave, Petoskey, MI 49770 

Doors open at 6PM, Dinner will be served at 6:30PM 
 

Followed by our guest speaker: 
 

Al Stewart, MDNR Upland Game Bird Specialist and  
Instructor at MSU Dept. Fisheries and Wildlife 

Presentation Title: “American Woodcock Habitat and Life Cycle” 

As the Upland Game Bird Specialist and Program Leader for the Michigan Department of Natural 
Resources, he is responsible for statewide conservation and management programs for ruffed 
grouse, American woodcock, sharp-tailed grouse, quail, pheasants, and wild turkeys.  He has been 
involved with teaching wildlife management for Study Abroad classes in Africa and Russia, 
oversees the largest American woodcock chick banding program in the world, and is the only 
person to have captured all the species and sub-species of wild turkeys. He has contributed to 
international and national management activities for upland game birds and has received 
numerous awards for his contributions. Al is a charter member of the Michigan Chapter of the 
Wildlife Society and is a past president.    

 
The presentation will begin at 6:30, followed by a recap 
of 2018 ECD activities, programs, and Board election 
information. We will conclude with a short Board 
meeting – meetings are always open and the public is 
welcome! 

 
Registration/Tickets: $10.00 each if registered in   
advance (Door Price $15.00). Tickets can be purchased at 
the Conservation District office. Call: 231-439-8977, or 
email Jackie.pilette@macd.org 

 
 
3434 Harbor-Petoskey Rd. 
Harbor Springs, MI 49740 
(231) 439-8977 
www.emmetcd.org 
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